To

The Principal
PM Shri K V Nayagarh
Sub: - Regarding Inspection of TPCODL Network Adjacent/ Near to PM Shri K V, Nayagarh.
Ref: - Your Letter No — 15023 1/KVN/2230/2024-25/ 1%34 Dated 06/02/2025.
Letter no- 20 Dated -08/01/25
Sir,
With reference to, the subject cited above, we are pleased to inform you that as per the Field
verification on dated 06/02/25, it observed that the PM Shri KV, Nayagarh building is at a Safe
Distance Vertically and horizontally from existing TPCODL network and we have No Objection.

This is for favour of kind information and necessary action.

‘ Your’s faithfully

Date:—ob‘ 07_‘ 2028~
n and Necessary action.




